
HB1232 Unfavorable


Pharmacists aren’t doctors and they do not know the child’s health history; 
and they are indemnified. There is no parental consent and if the child is 
injured the parent won’t be able to determine why, vaccine injury 
happened. Targeting the underserved communities, where young children 
go into the pharmacy by themselves and could be coerced or even worse, 
bullied into getting a shot they don’t want. 


